
Village Maintenance Report 
   
 To: Mayor David Miller 

  

 Cc: Deputy Mayor Larry Chaleff and Village Trustees 

  

 From: Brian Gauger 

  

 Date: November 22, 2023         

 

 Re:  November Maintenance Report 

 

 

1.General Village Maintenance:    The new tarp system came in and was installed on the 

Kenworth dump truck.  The front wheel hub seal was leaking on the street sweeper, ordered new 

o-rings and installed in house.  All of the village sprinkler systems were shut down and 

winterized.  The last remaining street signs were received and installed.  We installed the 3 

decorative poles on Wensley lane east and west.  The new traffic delineators for Northern Blvd. 

arrived, we core drilled the road and epoxied in the base mounts.  The catch basin on Tain and 

Wensley was removed due to not being installed far enough into the roadway.  We then cut the 

road and constructed a new cement box in the proper location.   

 

2.Street Lighting:  The pillar light on the West side of the Merrivale Entrance was a day-burner.  

We removed and installed a new photocell. 

 

 

 

 


